
 
 

To whom it may concern:  

 

 

Opposition to Proposed Amended Rules 1111 and 1121 

The Eastvale Chamber of Commerce strongly opposes Proposed Amended Rules 1111 and 1121. 
While we appreciate SCAQMD's efforts to reduce NOx emissions and promote clean energy, 
these rules will disproportionately harm the Inland Empire. 

Economic Hardship: 

 The Eastvale Chamber has a lower average income than the state, making the cost of 
compliance with these rules a significant burden on residents. 

 These rules will further exacerbate the region's existing economic disparities, hindering 
financial mobility for many. 

Impact on Small Businesses: 

 Increased costs for installation, certification, and mitigation will severely impact the 
profitability of local small businesses. 

 Some businesses may be forced to close entirely due to the financial strain imposed by 
these rules. 

Unrealistic and Detrimental: 

 PAR 1111 and 1121 set unrealistic standards and timelines, placing an insurmountable 
financial burden on residents and businesses. 

 These rules may have unintended, long-term negative consequences for the region. 

Call to Action: 

We urge SCAQMD to reconsider these rules and implement a more feasible and flexible 
approach to reducing NOx emissions that considers the unique challenges faced by the Eastvale 
Chamber of Commerce.  

Thank you for your time.  

 



 
Sincerely,  

 

 

Hari Dhiman 

Co-Founder & President  

Eastvale Chamber of Commerce  


